
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well-being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello, Mr Paterson and Mrs Wooler. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
It was lovely to see so many of you at the Parents’ Evenings this week.  I do hope you found our new electronic 
method of making appointments helpful.  If you were not able to come, but would like to discuss your child’s 
progress with their class teacher, please don’t hesitate to contact the school to make an alternative appointment. 
 
Harvest Festival 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our Harvest Festival today and for your generous donations, which 
will go to the Lewes Food Bank.  If you would still like to make a donation, the Harvest gifts will not be collected until 
Monday, 16th October so do please feel free to bring anything in until this date.  Thank you. 
 
Art Week 
Next week is Art Week and we are looking forward to seeing lots of parents in school working with the children on 
their art projects.  If you would like to come into school to help with the projects, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher to arrange a convenient time.  The children’s art will be on display in the School Hall from 3.00pm on 
Thursday, 12th October and you are most welcome to come into school at 3.00pm to view the children’s work. 
 
EYFS News 
Congratulations to Ms Delaney who is expecting a baby in February. 
 
Ms Delaney plans to go on maternity leave at Christmas time and we are currently in the process of recruiting an 
Early Years practitioner to cover the class whilst she is away.  We will keep you updated and let you know when we 
have made an appointment. 
 
Halloween Disco 
The FOWR Halloween Disco is on Thursday, 19th October for EYFS and Key Stage One children (3.45pm – 5.00pm) and 
then for Key Stage Two at 5.30pm – 7.00pm.  Please see separate letter from FOWR which went out earlier this week 
for more information. 
 
Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
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Year Six Trip to the Imperial War Museum 
Last week, Year Six travelled to the Imperial War Museum in London to learn about life in World War II.  The children 
heard from two evacuees and were able to ask them questions about their lives during the war. 
 
 

 
 
Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for being awarded the Headteacher’s Cup and certificate: 
 

 
 

Marcy, Clay, Paige and Agatha 
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Jonas, Jack, Agnes and Elieh 
 

 
 

Hattie, Noah, Rianna and Ewan 
 

 

Key Dates 2017 – 2018 
 
Week beginning 9th October 2017 Art Week 
Thursday, 12th October 2017 Children’s art from Art Week on display in Hall (from 3pm)  
Thursday, 19th October 2017 FOWR Halloween Discos (EYFS and Key Stage One 3.45pm – 

5pm, Key Stage Two 5.30pm – 7.00pm) 
Friday, 20th October 2017    End of Term 1 
 
Monday, 30th October 2017    Start of Term 2 
Tuesday, 31st October     Individual children’s photographs 
Week beginning 13th November 2017   Anti-Bullying Week 
Wednesday, 22nd November Mindfulness workshop for staff, parents invited to attend 

(4pm – 6pm) 
Saturday, 2nd December     Artists and Makers (10am – 4pm) 
Friday, 15th December 2017    EYFS/KS1 Nativity to parents and carers (2pm) 
Tuesday, 19th December 2017    Carols around the tree (10am) 
 
Term One Assemblies 
Friday, 20th October 2017    Celebration Assembly (3pm) 
 
INSET days 2017 – 2018: Tuesday, 2nd January 2018, Wednesday, 3rd January 2018, Monday, 4th June 2018 


